LONDON BOROUGH OF HACKNEY Office of the Chief Executive



Chief Executive & Town Clerk
DENNIS WOOD

Our ref CE

Your ref

The Town Hall Mare Street London E8 1EA

Telephone 01 986 3123 Ext 210 Please ask for Mr D Wood

20 August 1980

Dear Keith

Manpower Budget - APL Facility

At this morning's Management Team meeting, Brian Langham presented information on overtime earnings and gross pay, for both officer and manual workers. The Management Team found the information extremely useful and particularly interesting, in view of our present concern with the level of overtime earnings across the Council. I would like to take this opportunity of personally thanking you for the obvious contribution you have made, in the development of the Manpower Budgetary System in Hackney. I trust that the success that you and Brian Langham have had to date in developing the facility, will be continued over the next month, and that we will start to see, for the first time, manpower information presented in a form which all levels of management can actually use. I feel this particular computer development is a classic example of the strength that exists between LOLA and its constituent authorities.

I look forward to hearing of other developments, in which you and LOLA are contributing to the development of improved management information systems at Hackney.

Yours sincerely

1

D Wood

Chief Executive

Mr K Callaghan
Business Analyst
Forward Planning Division
LOLA
Tower Point North
Sydney Road
Enfield
Middlesex